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Information about our next Rotary Meeting (usually held at Cambridge Bowling Club, 7.10 for 7.30 am): 

Wednesday 25 June 2025 
Speaker: Mark Chatfield – The state of Power in WA 

      On Duty:  Club Host:  Max Puddey                                            Set up/Pack up:  Peter Burns  

Coming up soon 
Wednesday 02 July 2025 

 

Subject of Talk:   The loss of HMAS Perth and her crew 
Club Host: TBA 
Set up/pack up: John Gartlan 

 
 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 
 

By all accounts and judging from the photos 
sent through, the Surabaya tour party has 
been having a great time. We trust they get 
out before the volcanic ash cloud arrives. 
 
Good luck to tomorrow’s walkers in the ARH 
Lift the Lid Walk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 
 

 
 

 

NEWS ABOUT OUR CLUB MEETINGS, ROTARY GENERALLY, & OUR WORLD 
 
 Items that were further discussed at to-day’s Club Forum included the following: 

• Possible future joint project with Surabaya Club to be explored by the Surabaya Party. Waiting 
for feedback from Graham McHarrie on his return from Surabaya 

• Possibility of Rotary Club participation in the Shed’s Open Day was endorsed. Sale of plants 
and cakes was discussed. President Max will arrange with the Shed committee. 

• Proposed to arrange a project to link older people with the Art Classes at City Beach Primary 
School through Sue Girak. This would be part of an inter-generational education programme. 
Various Age Care facilities have been put forward. Jeremy wood will action this. 

 
                                                                                                      
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Birthdays: None 

Wedding anniversaries: Ross and Fran Ledger on 01 July  
Rotary anniversaries: Graham McHarrie in 1984 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).                Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary                                       
 

 
What makes a power nap so positive? You can really build up a good charge. 

mailto:libbylarsen@westnet.com.au

